
Your children will be able to see both of them free at the Festival. With a life-long 

passion for promoting environmental stewardship, Rebecca Mattano has teamed 

with another volunteer at the Wildlife in Need Center (WINC), Rebecca Seymour, 

to author Connecting with Wisconsin Wildlife. They will bring Dakota to the Fes-

tival and  talk about how they wrote their book to inspire people of all ages to step 

outside and unearth a better understanding and appreciation for the wild wonders 

found right in their own backyards. From the Milwaukee County Zoo, Kohl’s will 

transport its Wild Theater to provide delightful conservation-themed theater per-

formances using drama, songs, and puppetry. 

What do Dakota the Owl 
and Kohl’s Wild Theater 
have in common?


